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St Cuthbert’s Primary School


Class Newsletter





Expressive Arts





This term Primary 1 will continue to be working with a music specialist this term working on using different musical instruments to keep a steady beat.





Our art lessons this term will be mainly focussed around our topic such as weaving tartan and drawing Scottish Seascapes.














Science & Technology


In science this term we will be learning to explore different materials and sort them into different groups depending on their properties such as floating and sinking, waterproof or not waterproof.








Numeracy


This term the children will be learning to 


recognise and represent numbers to 20. The children this term will also be learning to tell the time by reading showing o’clock and half pas times on an analogue and digital clock. Remember to ask us these times at home to support us with this!





French











In French, P1 will continue using greetings, questions and classroom routine language learned last term. Our new learning involves the days of the week, numbers –10, how to ask and say your age as well as Christmas traditions in France, including some Christmas related vocabulary.  








IDL


 Katie Morag








In term 2 Primary 1 will be learning about life on a Scottish Island through the stories of Katie Morag.





We will have the opportunity to learn and perform Scottish songs and dances prepare and taste traditional Scottish Foods.





We will also have the opportunity to link up with and have a pen pal from a school on the Scottish Islands, who we will write letters too!





We look forward to sharing our learning from this topic from you soon!











Literacy


This term the children will be continuing to learn the sounds that letters make and using these letters to blend and read cvc words.





The children will also continue to independently build and write simple sentences remembering to include a capital letter and a full stop.








Term 3 - 2024





Other Information





This is just a reminder that P.E days are still a Thursday and a Friday and the children can come dressed on these days in their P.E kit. Thank you for your co-operation with this.





Primary 1








